
ADOT seeks input on the State Route 264 Corridor Planning Study 

The Arizona Department of Transportation, in partnership with the Hopi Tribe, is conducting a 
corridor planning study to identify and address safety concerns along State Route 264 from US 
160/Moenkopi (milepost 322) to the Navajo - Apache County line (milepost 418).  

ADOT and the Hopi Tribe are looking for input on corridor priorities and potential 
improvements to the SR 264 corridor.  Input can be provided in-person at two Public 
Information Meetings: 

Monday, July 14, 2025  |  5:00-7:00 PM  
Location: Hopi Veterans Memorial Center, State Hwy 264 Mile Marker 375, Kykotsmovi Village, AZ

Tuesday, July 15, 2025  |  5:00-7:00 PM
Location: Moenkopi Day School, 322 AZ-264, Tuba City, AZ

For project information, visit the project website at the link or QR code below. 

azdot.gov/264CorridorStudy


